From: Contact form at wiltonct

To: planningzoningcomm
Subject: [wiltonct] SP #511 - Lake Club Pickle Courts (Sent by Greg Moroney, gregjmoroney@gmail.com)
Date: Friday, May 12, 2023 10:31:51 AM

Hello the Planning and Zoning Commission,

Greg Moroney (gregjmoroney@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact form
(https://www.wiltonct.org/user/203/contact) at wiltonct.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at
https://www.wiltonct.org/user/203/edit.

Message:

Planning and Zoning Commission:
Attn Mr. Michael Wrinn, Director of Planning and Land Use for the Town of Wilton.

Hello Mr. Wrinn,

My name is Greg Moroney of 33 Wild Duck Road on the North End of Thayer Pond directly
across from the Lake Club with ownership of part of Thayer Pond. I am writing with potential
concerns on application SP#511 for pickle courts at the Lake Club and more specifically
questions on the current independent noise study and how proceedings go from here.

I am late to the party as we were not notified on Wild Duck Road. While we may be more than
500 ft away, we are privy to 100% of the acoustics from all residents on the pond. We hear
everything including conversations on the tennis courts to the music/parties to paddle so are
very concerned over further additions to our neighborhood that would increase noise levels. In
trying to catch up on the application, I am also worried on the pickle noise specifically.

With her permission, I speak on behalf of my neighbor Mrs. Virginia Irwin at 23 Wild Duck
Road as she has left the country for the next 2 weeks.

My cell is 203.570.5709 and can be reached at any time at your convenience. I look forward to
hearing from you.

Thank you, Greg

Gregory & Jennifer Moroney
33 Wild Duck Road

Wilton, CT

06897

(c): 203.570.5709
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